
From: Cathal.OConnell@cityjet.com [mailto:Cathal.OConnell@cityjet.com]  
Sent: 20 November 2015 17:13 
To: Info <Info@aviationreg.ie> 
Subject: CP1/2015 

 
Dear Sir, 

We refer to section 2.1 of CP1/2015 with regard to the DAA input in relation to the 5% ceiling on 
under-recovery. 

Given the DAA willingness to consult on this issue and the potential for a price increase if the situation 
is not addressed, we believe it is in the interest of airlines that the CAR review the formula and enable 
the overall situation to be reviewed in time.  

Yours sincerely 

Cathal 
 
Cathal O'Connell 
 
Chief Commercial Officer 
CityJet 
Swords Business Campus, Balheary Road, Swords, Co. Dublin, Ireland 
Tel : +353 (0)1 8700172 (office),  
www.cityjet.com 
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